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Dear VMC Families:
On behalf of our VMC PPO, we hope that you had a good holiday season and that the start to 2022 has been good to you and all of those close to you, despite these trying times we are all enduring. In this version of our VMC PPO Newsletter:
·  We invite you to our 2nd VMC Virtual Trivia Night;
·  Remind parents of Secondary V students the opportunity to apply for our PPO Community Action Award;
· and invite you to our next virtual meeting (we are starting to think about next year!) We look forward to meeting you, albeit virtually, at one of our upcoming events!
Best,
Robert Soroka
Rosemary Wagner Chair – VMC PPO Editor

